Chapelhall Primary School



December Newsletter







@chapelhallPS enquiries-at-Chapelhall@northlan.org.uk



A note from Mrs Brown...

It was wonderful to see so many people attend our Christmas Fayre last weekend,. We are delighted to say we have raised just over £2000 which will be used to support school activities across the session starting with the pantomime and Christmas parties.

We are well into the start of festivities and we look forward to seeing many of you at some of the events listed below. Please read on for more details. It is a very busy month and it is important our children are in school as much as possible to enjoy these activities with us. On behalf of all the staff and children we wish you a very happy and peaceful time over the holidays and see you back refreshed on Mon 8th January 2024.

Dates for your Diary

Thursday 7th Dec—Pantomime 10-11am

Wednesday 13th Dec—Nativity 1.30pm

Thursday 14th Dec—Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day

Friday 15th Dec—P6 & 7 Party

Monday 18thDec—P3,4,5 Party

Monday 18th Dec—P7's Carol Concert at St Aloysious Church 7pm

Tuesday 19th Dec—Choir to visit Laurel Gardens Sheltered Housing at 1pm.

Wednesday 20th Dec—P1 & 2 Christmas Party

Thursday 21st Dec—Choir to visit Chapelhall Library at 11am.

Friday 22nd Dec—School closes at 2.30pm. Children can wear a Christmas Jumper or something festive on the last day—no charge.

Pantomime

We are having Jazz Art UK College of Performing Arts in school to perform 'Wee Red Fae the Woods' on Thursday 7th December from 10-11am. The School is paying for this from funds raised.

The Parent Group have organised a snack for all the children to have also.

Thanks to them for funding and

Christmas Fayre

organising this.

A huge thank you to everyone who came to our Christmas Fayre on Saturday 25th November. We were so pleased to see so many of our parents, children and community members. It was a great community spirit. Thank you to our Parent Group for organising and running the grotto and café. Thank you to staff members and pupils who came along to help,







Christmas Parties

Friday 15th Dec—P6 & 7 Party
Monday 18thDec—P3,4,5 Party

Wednesday 20th Dec—P1 & 2 Party

P3-7 parties are after lunch. The children can bring party clothes to school to change into or if you wish you may want to take them home for lunch to get them changed.

The P1 & 2 party is in the afternoon also but the children have other Christmas activities on throughout the day and should come to school dressed in party clothes.

Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day

Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day is on Thursday 14th December

Order forms for Christmas Lunch have already been issued and should have been returned by Friday 1st December

To get into the festive spirit children should come to school wearing a Christmas Jumper or something festive like a bit of tinsel or a Santa hat. Please do not feel you need to buy a new Christmas jumper for this occasion. There is no charge for wearing a Christmas jumper to school on this day.

We are all looking forward to this day and would like to thank our fabulous catering team in advance for the delicious Christmas food they will prepare.

We will have a Snack to Go on Tuesday 12th December when it is St Aloysius Christmas Lunch.

Communication

The best way to communicate with us in school is be email.

For teachers —enquiries-atchapelhall@northlan.org.uk

For Mrs Brown HT

nlbrowns@northlan.org.uk

For Mrs Rutherford DHT

nlrutherfordl1@northlan.org.uk

For Mrs Cameron PT

nlcamerona1@northlan.org.uk

Support from NLC

Support is available from the Tackling Poverty Team TPteam@northlan.gov.uk to help maximise income and manage debt, ensuring you have all benefits you are entitled to. Link below:

https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/benefits-and-money/debt-advice

Christmas Choir

Mrs Cameron has been taking the Christmas Choir at her lunchtime club on Wednesdays. They have been learning some fantastic Christmas songs and are going to share these at Laurel Gardens on Tuesday 19th December at 1pm and the Library on Thursday 21st December at 11am. Please come along and support them in the Library if you can.



Together we learn, discover, grow and succeed.